From: Becky Skidmore

To: Planning; citycouncil@a2.gov
Subject: Keep the plan moving forward without more restrictions!
Date: Monday, August 18, 2025 8:40:47 AM

Dear Planning Commission and City Council,

Please do not create a "New Residential” category which would severely limit future
housing potential across Ann Arbor and likely delay the plan further.

Thank you,

Becky Skidmore
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